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NUTT’S NOTES

It is obvious to Frankie and me that we will never be able to thank you enough for your prayers and support that make it possible 
for us to serve our Lord in such a wonderful way. We are excited to serve Him and desire to please Him more and more every day. 
We have had opportunities to preach His Word and promote “Faith Promise Missions.” We had a great missions revival with Pastor 
Brooks and Liberty Baptist Church in Arkansas after we returned home from Italy. We have been privileged to work with some great 
missionaries and pastors. We praise the Lord there are still missionaries and pastors out there excited about serving the Lord.

The first week in June we have Candidate School at BIMI. There will be new missionaries coming in to be approved and for training 
classes. There will also be missionaries coming in for their second week of training. A total of 65 missionaries are coming for 
training in Candidate School. The Lord has given me the opportunity to teach two classes during this time. Please pray for these new 
missionaries that have given their hearts and lives in service to our Lord as missionaries around the world.

July 12 through September 24, Lord willing, we will be in Japan. We are filling in again at Yokosuka Baptist Church. The church there 
is doing great under the leadership of Missionary Ed Navato. The church has grown in a great way and many souls are being saved. 
Brother Ed and his wife are working hard and building a great work. Frankie and I are excited about being back there again and 
working with these wonderful people. While in Japan we will have the privilege of going back to Okinawa, Japan. Lord willing, I will 
be preaching a missions revival for Missionary Bob Monteith at Maranatha 
Baptist Church. Brother Bob is doing a tremendous job with the work there 
in Okinawa. The church is growing, souls are being saved, and Christians 
are growing in the Lord. Maranatha Baptist Church in Okinawa is one of 
the most fruitful and exciting churches I know. These churches to the U.S. 
Military offer a fundamental, independent Baptist church off military bases 
around the world. What a blessing to our military to be able to go off a 
military base anywhere around the world and be a part of a real home style 
church. They are able to hear the Gospel preached and the Word of God 
preached without compromise. I get excited thinking about these missionary 
families that are around the world ministering to our U.S. Military. They 
are there for them with the Gospel and they are there for them in their 
heartaches, troubles, and trials. Thank you for helping them be there.

On Memorial Day weekend over 100 former members of Maranatha Baptist 
Church from Okinawa met in Greenville, North Carolina, for a Celebration 
of Life for Gloria Gray. We had great fellowship as we honored the Grays for 
their unselfish service with the single GI’s at Maranatha Baptist Church in 
Okinawa. Mrs. Gray is battling health problems, and she would appreciate 
your prayers. There will be thousands of souls in heaven because of Herb and 
Gloria’s dedication, faithfulness, and service to the Lord. Frankie and I were 
blessed beyond words to see all these wonderful people again.

Thank you for joining hands with us in reaching our military around 
the world. The Lord has blessed through you, and we praise the Lord for 
everything He has done and is doing.

In His Harvest,

 
Steve and Frankie Nutt 
Proverbs 4:23


